RAGCHEW

Morris, n5vo. PO Box 2, 75105 email n5o@peoplepc.com

I want to thank the amateur operators that came to the last meeting and helped with the VE test session. Doug had a good short meeting, which he is known to be long winded. I lost Dan email address. We had a good bunch of members to pay their dues. I think James will keep good records. Field is coming us FAST and all need to start getting stuff ready, NOW. I will some of my station to FD 2010, just don't what to bring.

I hope you all have a good and safe weekend.

73's

n5vo